ED/0021/11
Circular No. NP/177/11
20th September 2011
To: All Branches & Regional Councils, Regional Organisers.
Dear Colleague

Young Members’ Conference 2012
I am pleased to advise you that we will be holding the RMT Young Members’ Conference in London. The Conference opens on the evening of the Thursday 23rd February and then continues through Friday 24th and closes no later than 14.00hrs on Saturday the 25th February 2012.  

1. Delegates are invited to arrive on Thursday 23rd for a Conference reception meeting at the Square Tavern, 26 Tolmers Square, London, NW1 2PE, at 17.00hrs. 
2. The Conference itself will take place at the MIC Conference Centre, 81 – 103 Euston Street, London NW1 2EZ (0207 691 1438).

As the Conference for 2012 is in Central London close to all main line stations it is hoped to maximise the attendance, there is also the possibility that some delegates may be able to travel on a daily basis. Accommodation if required is extensively available across the area and you should seek the advice of your Branch Secretary as to where to book as this expense is met by your Branch. If you need information on suitable accommodation then please contact the National Education Officer on a.gilchrist@rmt.org.uk 
Branches and Regional Councils are invited to nominate up to four delegates to attend conference, delegates must be no older than 30 years of age at the start date of the conference. 
Branches are invited to submit items for the agenda. The items must be relevant to young members in the union.

Agenda items must be received at Head Office by the 31st January 2012.

Nominations for delegates should be received by 17th February 2012.

Yours sincerely


Bob Crow

General Secretary 
